
Kiosk re-location advice 

From: Cathy Lean <CLean@northrop.com.au> 
Date: Fri, 31 Jan 2020 at 09:49 
Subject: RE: 112 Euston - DA revisions _ WNM mark ups 
To: David Watt <david@wattnext.com.au>, martin Bednarczyk - Archispectrum 
<martin@archispectrum.com.au> 
Cc: Ros Read <Ros@urbanperspectives.com.au>, Megan Geddes <megan@zenithlandscapes.com.au>, 
Anne Trevena <anne.trevena@buildrunrepair.com>, Steven Moon <steven@codefiresafety.com.au>, 
colin.thomson@ghd.com <colin.thomson@ghd.com>, Vince Doan <vince.doan@traffix.com.au>, Luke 
Krstanovski <luke.krstanovski@visy.com.au>, Peter Sliz - Archispectrum 
<peter@archispectrum.com.au>, Jake Luschwitz <jake.luschwitz@visy.com.au>, Manny Martin 
<m.martin@umea.com.au>, Laki Revellos <lrevellos@hhconsult.com.au> 
 

Hi David and Martin, 

The substation may go in the location shown as long as there are no other services beneath it.  It would 
have the least impact on the tree root zones. Can you show the substation and its easement as per Site plan 
A.  3.3m x 5.3m.  The one shown is for URDs only.  The substations are orientated so that the HV end 
faces the on coming traffic. 

 Kind regards, 

 

 


